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The Select Board met on Wednesday, July 07, 2021 remotely at 3:00pm. Board members Nancy Mackenzie and 
James O’Neil were absent. The following Board members were present: 
 

Mark Gallivan, Chair 
Benjamin Barrett, Vice Chair 

Glenn Maffei, Clerk  
 

Also participating 
James Johnson, Town Administrator 

Aoife Kelly, Executive Assistant 
 
 
 

 
Pursuant to Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2021, the meeting was conducted via remote means, in accordance with 
applicable law. Chair Gallivan announced that all members will be participating remotely during the meeting, 
every vote taken will be taken by roll call vote and called the meeting to order.  
 

 
 
 
 

New Business 
 

Vote request for a One Day Wine & Malt License for Matt Cohen - TAPPED Beer Truck on July 09, 2021 from 
5pm-8pm at Bird Park 
On motion of Chair Gallivan, seconded by Clerk Maffei, voted to approve request of Matt Cohen - TAPPED 
Beer Truck for a one day wine & malt license at Bird Park on Friday, July 09, 2021 from 5pm – 8pm subject to 
compliance with all guidelines/conditions as specified by the WPD and alcohol to remain in the designated area. 
On roll call vote of the Board, Motion Passed (3-0-0). 
 

 
 

 
On motion of Clerk Maffei, seconded by Vice Chair Barrett, voted to adjourn the meeting and the meeting was 
adjourned accordingly at 3:06pm. On roll call vote of the Board, Motion Passed (3-0-0). 
 
 
 


